Anticoagulation Clinics in North America:
Operational Insights: Correction

In the byline for an article presenting the results of a
survey of anticoagulation clinics in North America,
the order of authors’ names was incorrect.! The
intended order appears here:

Tammy Bungard, Carla M Grant, Margaret L
Ackman, and Ross T Tsuyuki

The contact information for correspondence related
to the article is correct as published.
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